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Network Infrastructure

In 2022, the legislature passed Act 150 to help strengthen the Network. This

statute has facilitated the strengthening of the State-PCCN partnership and

the PCCN has been working to ensure the Network and each PCC can meet
the requirements outlined in the statute.

We are asking for an increase to our base funding to provide staffing and
infrastructure support for capacity building for the Network to fully stand up
ACT 150 July 1, 2024 and have the state grant flow through the Network.




Health Insurance

The legislature supported an increase in base funding for FY2024 for the PCCs
Integrated Grant, which was applied directly to staff compensation in order to
address the gap we have had between our compensation packages and
market rates. We then learned of 12%-14% increases in health insurance rates.

We are asking for an increase to our base funding to address health Insurance
cost increases, so that we do not have to dial back any benefits for our staff.




We are asking for an increase of
$721,945 to directly address the
Increased costs of Network

Infrastructure to adhere to Act
150 & increases In Health
I[nsurance costs.




Network Infrastructure Development

In 2022, the legislature passed Act 150 Z To fully implement this new statute,
to help strengthen the Network and the the PCC Network is building an Independent
support it can offer to the individual Network structure with the staff to support the
PCCs, as well as strengthen the partnership distribution of PCC funding, the collection of data,
with the state. and provide technical assistance to PCCs.

2 The Network has taken several strides % The Network is now working on finalizing
towards these efforts including developing an Executive Director job description,

a new finance committee, meeting regularly identifying insurance policies and establishing
with Helen Mattheis at CDD to develop a SCope all necessary po”cies and procedures to

of work, budget, and necessary policies. administer the PCC grants.




Network
Infrastructure
Budget Request

The Network has identified a budget of
S340,000 to support the Network
infrastructure to align with Act 150. This

accounts for only 5% of the total PCC
Grant of $S6.8M.

This budget will support:

Hiring an Executive Director and
offering a thorough benefits package.

Hiring or contracting with a
Bookkeeper and Accountant.

Offering annual professional
development to all PCC staff.

Securing necessary insurance and
legal fees, operating supplies and
equipment, and conduct a necessary
annual audit.



Thank you for considering our request for an increase of
$721,945 to support Network Infrastructure & Health
Insurance costs.

The support of the legislature has been critical to the

strengthening of the Parent Child Center Network, thus
giving the PCCs the ability to ensure consistent, high-
guality, family focused services across the state.

Thank you!






